
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

INDIAN QUEENS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Suncrest Estate Indian Queens TR9 6QZ      01726 860540 or email secretary@indianqueensschool.org                    www.indianqueensschool.org 

NEWSLETTER NO. 13                                      SPRING TERM 2021                        Thursday 11th February  2021 

Thank you so much to all our children and parents for your support during this half term. 

We understand how challenging these times are for everybody and really appreciate the effort put 

into home schooling, and by the children in school this half term. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term and look forward to seeing all the children 

back, either virtually or in person, on Monday 22nd February. 

 

 

Term Dates for 2021 

(These are also available on the school website) 

 

SPRING TERM 4 January -  1st April 2021  

(HALF TERM 15-19 February 2021 

 

SUMMER TERM 19 April – 23 July 2021  

(HALF TERM 31 May – 4 June 2021) 

 

Staff training days: 

12 February 2021 

25th & 28th June 2021 

22 & 23 July 2021 

 

 

Library  

It has been lovely to see so many 

of our parents and children during 

the library openings over the last 

few weeks and we hope that you 

have been finding it a useful 

provision. 

Please note, the new library 

opening times from Monday 22nd 

February will be 1.30-2.30pm on 

Mondays, Wednesdays and 

Fridays, instead of 1.00-2.30pm. 

 

FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL 

Thank you to everyone who entered 

our Friends of the School logo 

competition. All entries were very 

creative and imaginative and the 

committee had a tough job selecting 

the winners, but the results are in! 

Kiana, Y1- Overall Winner 

Lulabelle, Y1 - KS1 Winner 

Keyshia, Y6 - KS2 Winner 

Huge congratulations to all and look 

out for our new logo on forthcoming 

posters and our Facebook page! 

 

Please continue to read to and with 

your children, whether they are 

attending school or home learning. 

Reading is a time for closeness, 
laughing and talking together – and it 
can also give children a flying start in 
life and help them become lifelong 

readers. 

The Booktrust website has lots more 
information on how to get the most 

out of reading with children, and 
please remember to make the most 

of our library openings and the 
Borrowbox  scheme. 

 

mailto:secretary@indianqueensschool.org
http://www.indianqueensschool.org/
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anyone can come along to access perishable 

food that is reaching the sell by date and has 

been donated by shops & supermarkets. There is 

no charge for the food, donations are always 

welcome. 

Every Tuesday  

10am to 11am St Francis Church, St Francis Road 

Every Thursday 

12.30pm to 1pm Victory Hall Car Park 

And 1.30pm to 2pm Fraddon Village Hall 

Please come to see us or message us through our 

Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/CommunityLarderIQ 

Please wear a mask and bring a bag.  Everyone is 

welcome. 

Borrowbox 

Education Library Service alongside Cornwall Library 
Service are providing an exciting free offer to 

support children with reading during these 
challenging times. 

 
They are offering children easy access to eBooks and 

Audiobooks, both at school and at home, through 
their exclusive Borrowbox Primary only platform. 

 
We have sent details out via email today, with your 

Borrowbox number and pin.  Please read the 
instructions in the email for how to get started. 

Happy reading! 😊  

 

Just a reminder to parents that the current guidelines 

during lockdown are that children should stay at home if 

at all possible, and should only attend school when 

absolutely necessary.  Thank you 

Please remember that the school car park is still 

being used by taxis and cars each day.  

If you are coming to collect children at the end of the 

school day, please make sure you stay on the 

pavements and that children are supervised at all 

times. 

https://www.facebook.com/CommunityLarderIQ

